
DTV Transition Update 
 
 
The Department of Commerce’s National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration (NTIA) has announced the final rule for the Digital-to-Analog Converter 
Box Coupon Program (coupon program) designed to help consumers continue receiving 
free, over-the-air television when full-power television stations cease analog broadcasting 
after February 17, 2009. 
 
For coupon program details, go to 
http://www.ntia.doc.gov/otiahome/dtv/DTVconsumers.pdf
 
 
For general DTV information, go to http://www.dtv.gov
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